
Simmons, Liz- FSIS 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Thompson, Eric - FSIS 
Tuesday, June 18, 2013 5:29PM 
Gilmore, Keith - FSIS 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Bane, Robert- FSIS; Cornett, Julie- FSIS; Kendrick, Linda - FSIS; Clarkson, Robert- FSIS 
Rains Natural Meats Gallatin MO, update 

Good Afternoon Dr. Gilmore, 
The MO DNR returned my calls and I asked about the process for obtaining a general water permit 

from the water protection program. I was told the DNR had 60 days from the time of receipt of the 
approved application to issue the permit. Ms. Sappington stated she had not received the application yet 
as they go through Kansas City first and then come to her office. She agreed that she saw no reason for 
the process to be delayed past the DNR's 60 day limit. That is all the new information I have since Mr. 
Kiecker's update this morning on the planned residue sampling program. Thank You. 
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